
 

 

Guidelines for Online Fundraising 
 

 
We are very grateful to everyone who raises money for the Branch. Many of you 
choose to do this via your own Just Giving or other online sites. To ensure the 
money comes through to the Branch, please follow these guidelines: 
 
When setting up a fundraising page, identify the MND Association as your chosen charity. 
We have to inform the Association, so they transfer monies received from the site to the 
Branch. Please email Branch Treasurer, Naomi Neville (WLMNDA@njneville.plus.com) making 
it clear that you want the Branch to receive the money, and she will pass this on to the 
Association. 
 
Don’t forget to make it clear on your fundraising page that you are fundraising for the 
Branch. This is required by law. If you have any questions do contact Naomi. 
 
Funds raised are primarily used to provide practical help and support to people living with 
MND in our area and may also go towards research and other services. The Branch does not 
receive any funds from the MND Association or the State. The help we provide depends on the 
donations we receive. 
 


